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The first Supra model was produced in 1978, and 40 years later the hotly anticipated, all-new fifth-generation
model has been revealed in prototype form. It’s been experienced dynamically at the famous Goodwood
Festival of Speed hill course and showcased statically at a special invite-only event for Supra enthusiasts.

At all times, chief engineer Tetsuya Tada has proudly accompanied his ‘new baby’ and been eager to reveal
tantalising glimpses into its development and specifications.

Full interview can be read here.
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